
Friday, November 17, 2017

This week we have been talking about what we can do to be kind to others.  The 

students wrote about this in their journals and we had many conversations about what it means to 

be kind.  We learned the letters Kk and Ll, and kindergarten continued working on sight words.  

Three-year olds practiced number matching and number order, four-year olds continued with 

simple addition, and kindergarten continued the unit on subtraction - subtracting all or zero.  

Next week is a very short week, so we will continue practicing the letter Ll on Monday 

and preparing for our Thanksgiving feast!  We are excited to make apple and pumpkin pies and 

we are looking forward to seeing you all there!

We will be placing a sign-up sheet on our bulletin board for conferences.  This will be a 

30 minute slot for you to come and observe your child during class time.  If you have any 

further questions or concerns we can set up a time to meet individually on December 14th.

Weekend Homework:

Ask your child what it means to be a bucket filler and a bucket dipper! Discuss different 

ways to be a bucket filler at home and at school.

  

Reminders:

Our Thanksgiving Feast will be Tuesday, November 21st at 11:00.  At 10:30 we will be 

having read-aloud time if you would like to come and read with your child before the feast.  

The Lights Fantastic parade will be on December 2nd.  We are looking for volunteers to walk 

alongside the float and/or pull wagons.  You can support CNS by heading to Schnucks during 

the month of December and purchasing a red giving bag for their Bags 4 My Cause program.  



$1 from every bag purchase will be donated to the school.

Have a great weekend!

Miss Jennipher and Mrs. Melissa


